
Date: 2025-07-25
First Name: Janna
Last Name: Bobotsis
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Houston
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
My name is Janna Bobotsis. I am a Houston resident and a constituent of Congresswoman Lizzie Fletcher. I am
writing to express my deep concern about the practice of gerrymandering currently happening in Texas and its
detrimental effects on our democracy. The maps were redrawn only 4 years ago. It is deeply concerning and a clear
attempt by the republican party to reset the districts more in their favor, as they are clearly concerned about future
elections. This will furthermore only weaken the districts as they will become less responsive to the needs of the
electorate, and it will weaken the voice of the voters. I ask you to remember the country we live in and who you, as
elected officials, serve. Maps should be fair, impartial, and transparent. An independent redistricting commission
that utilizes objective criteria to draw fair and competitive maps representing ALL Texans should be taken into
consideration. I want to thank Congresswoman Lizzie Fletcher for standing up to this deplorable attempt of the
republican party to rig future elections. Thank you for speaking out against this act and for standing up for the
American people.




